
 
 

 

Mental Health and Medicaid Newsletter 
  

The Mental Health and Medicaid Newsletter is designed for Missouri Department of 
Mental Health (DMH) agencies/providers with the goal to provide up-to-date 
information on Missouri Medicaid policy, changes, and information. It also includes a 
frequently asked questions section with questions received during the previous 
month. The May edition of Mental Health and Medicaid is now available and includes 
information on Annual Renewals for June 2023 and the Report for DMH Consumers 
Due for Annual Review. 
  
To review previous newsletters or sign up to be added to the email distribution list, 
visit the Mental Health and Medicaid webpage. 
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